


    
Website and Opus Dei updates

Opus Die updates
Beginning in late July, Derek Olsen began to work with our site manager to transfer all maintenance and updates of the Divine Office to our manager. It has been a slower process, since the program is complex and data bases needed to be identified that transferred. I fully expect this part of the project will be completed soon.  After the transfer has been completed, the updates and corrections suggested by Br. Steven Joseph’s working group and others approved by Chapter in May will be implemented. 
The data base of email addresses has been updated so everyone may access the daily desert father/mother readings using their e-mail address as the password.

Our website
Noah Saterstrom has managed our site since it inception 10 years ago. He has requested to be relieved of this work.  We thank him for his dedication and creative work on our site. We have contracted with a professional website design group who has worked with churches and religious groups to update and maintain the site.  This project is in process and the site is up and running. Work still needs to be done but should be done very soon. Please feel free to access the site at Companions of St. Luke – A Benedictine Religious Community of the Episcopal Church, USA (csl-osb.org)



